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Greetings Community and Families, 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 School Year! I am thrilled about the opportunities this new school 

year brings and look forward to collaborating with the R.J. Murray Middle School community to 

provide our students with the best educational experience possible. I hope everyone had a safe 

and enjoyable summer and cannot wait to hear all about our students’ summer adventures. 

Our core values remain steadfast and are reflected in our vision and mission statements: 

Vision Statement: R.J. Murray Middle School will prepare all students for high school and post-

secondary success. 

Mission Statement: The RJMMS community will work as One Team to ensure there are No 

Limits to all our students reaching their full potential. 

Our building has been under construction all summer, and with these new improvements, we 

renew our commitment to excellence in all that we do. We aim to provide world-class instruction 

with the expectation that all students can learn and succeed. This year, we will continue to focus 

on improving student literacy, as enhancements in literacy positively impact performance across 

all content areas. We will implement initiatives to promote teaching and learning and engage all 

our stakeholders in the educational process. 

We look forward to partnering with our stakeholders in the overall academic growth and 

development of our students. I am eager to build relationships with all stakeholders throughout 

this year and encourage you to become active members of our Parent Teacher Organization 

(PTO) and School Advisory Committee (SAC). Additionally, we look forward to seeing our 

stakeholders on campus for academic and extracurricular functions. It is going to be an amazing 

year! 

Respectfully, 

Dr. Esther Seward 

Principal 


